
 
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BID 

 
Will County School District 92 will receive electronic bids under one general contract for 

the: 
 

2021 Door Replacement Project at  
Walsh Elementary School 

 
ATTN:  Dr. Tim Arnold, Superintendent 

Will County School District 92 
District Office 

708 N. State St. 
Lockport, IL  60441 

 
Bids are invited from Qualified General Contractors. The Work shall take place at Walsh 
Elementary School. The work includes, but is not limited to, interior door and hardware 
replacement. Refer to the drawings and project manual for the full scope of work.  
 
There will be a Mandatory Pre-Bid Conference held on Monday, February 22, 2021 at 
3:00 pm in-person at Walsh Elementary School. Site tours of the school will be available 
immediately following the conference.  
 
The Bid Opening will be on Wednesday, March 3, 2021 at 2:00 pm local time held via 
online video conference. At this time, Bids will be publicly opened and read. Access 
information for the live-video bid opening will be provided to all plan holders in an 
addendum. All Bids shall be submitted electronically via the online BHFX Planroom 
website (https://www.bhfxplanroom.com/). A Bid Security of 10% of the Base Bid is 
required with the proposal. Contractors shall guarantee their submitted Bid Proposal for 
a ninety (90) day period from the date of Bid Opening. The Contractor must pay the 
Prevailing Wage Rates for all work per Illinois Law. 
 
It is the policy of the School District to provide equal opportunity to all qualified 
businesses in the awarding of contracts and accordingly promotes the utilization of 
diversified businesses to the maximum extent feasible in any contract issued against the 
solicitation to bid. 
 
The Owner reserves the right to reject any or all bids, to waive irregularities in the 
bidding procedure, or accept the Bid that, in its opinion, will serve the best interest of the 
School District.  Any such decision shall be considered final.  The Owner reserves the 
right to set aside a Bid from a Contractor who, in the Owner’s opinion, does not exhibit 
past experience equal to the size and scope of this project. 
 
Bid documents will be available after 9:00 am on Monday, February 15, 2021 at: 
 

BHFX Arlington Heights 
80 W. Seegers Road 

Arlington Heights, IL  60005 
847-593-3161 

arlington@bhfx.net 
 

For general project information please contact: Peter Pontarelli, DLA Architects, Ltd., 
847-742-4063, p.pontarelli@dla-ltd.com. For questions regarding the electronic bid 
submission process, please contact BHFX at 847-593-3161 x. 206.  
 


